
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: <damir.fazlic@comcast.net> 

Date: Mon, Sep 25, 2006 at 9:37 AM 

Subject: AlbTelecom 

To: Steve Slavin <steveslavin@gmail.com>, Tony Atanasov <TARWC@aol.com> 

Cc: grkinich@aol.com 

 

 

Tony/Steve 

 

I just got the contract from AlbTel lawyer, so I am forwarding it to you. 

 

As I told you on Friday Minister of Telecommunications has approved this contract and given a 

go ahead to AlbT. to sign it, if we wanted to make significant changes to it, it would need to go 

back to the ministry and have their lawyers look at it  etc. 

 

If we are OK with this (this is a standard interconnection agreement that they have with a twenty 

something world operators, adjusted for VOIP) just sign four copies and send it to me to the 

following address: 

 

Damir FAZLIC 

Sheraton Tirane Suite 604 

Sheshi Italia 

Tirana Albania 

 

As we agreed earlier we would aim to install our equipment week beginning 16th, in the mean 

time please forward to me technical questionnaire so that you can get hold of the right 

equipment. 

 

We should be on air a few days after 16th, I will be there to help your engineers. 

 

 

 

 

-- 

Damir Fazlic 
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